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From Croner

The results of preliminary research by the Equal Opportunities Commission (EOC) has found that many employers lack knowledge of the law with regard to pregnancy in the workplace, including health and safety considerations. 

According to forthcoming research from the EOC, the majority of employers have positive attitudes to pregnancy in the workplace, but a lack of awareness and understanding of their legal obligations could be preventing many businesses from managing pregnancy effectively. 

The preliminary research results have been released as the EOC launches a consultation with employers to gauge their views on how managing pregnancy at work could be made easier for Britain's firms. 

The research into the knowledge and attitudes of 450 employers was carried out as part of Pregnant and Productive (click here) the first ever investigation into pregnancy discrimination in the workplace. 

When asked what they believed to be the legal rights of pregnant women and those on or returning from maternity leave, just 7% cited risk assessments, while only 25% of employers mentioned paid time off to attend antenatal appointments, and only 1% said sick pay or benefit. 

The preliminary research findings coincide with a call from the Union of Shop, Distributive and Allied Workers (Usdaw) for employers to conduct risk assessments for new and expectant mothers in the workplace, paying particular attention to workplace heat problems, as summer temperatures rise, which the union says are “10 times worse for pregnant women”. 

According to research conducted by Usdaw earlier this year, fewer than 3 in 10 pregnant women are given risk assessments at work, despite the legal requirements to do so. 

